
 

 OFFICIAL 

 Stuart Carlton 

 Corporate Director - Children and Young People’s Service 

  

 Louise Wilson 

 Assistant Director – Education and Skills 
 

Your ref:   County Music Service,  
County Hall 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AE 

  

Our ref:      

  

Contact:  Tel:  01609 532790 

  

 E-mail:  

31/01/2025 www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

VE Day 80th  Concert – Photos 
 

As part of the VE Day concert on April 3rd I would like to include a section featuring pictures of relatives that 
served in any capacity during World War 2. Those who have attended these concerts before, will know that 
it’s a very moving moment and one where we recognise the sacrifices made. 
We are also looking for any photos actually taken on VE Day. 
 
If you would like to submit a photo for this section please email it to me with the following information: 
 

1) Name of the person in the picture. 
2) A small sentence about them e.g. regiment or role, did they survive the war etc 
3) Their relationship to your child taking part. 

 
Please email photos or any questions about this section to me at 
  ian.bangay@northyorks.gov.uk  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Ian Bangay 
Head of North Yorkshire Music Service (Lead organisation in the Music Hub) 
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